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SEAVIEW HOUSE, LYBSTER 
2018 Classes 

Many classes will be starting in 

October. These classes include 

 Photography 

 Computer '1 2 1' 

 Crafts  

 Art 

 Sewing 

 Woodturning 

 Wood Joinery 

 Upcycling 

 Recycling 

 Fire Safety 
Please book early, as we only have 

limited places 
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Lybster Tool Shed 

Our Lybster Tool Shed is now up 
and running. We offer a range of 
practical and informal learning 
classes.  

Drop In facility 
We also offer a 'drop in' facility 
at the tool shed for those who 
want to come along and just 
have a chat. Contact Eric on 
01593 721283  

Intergenerational Work 
We're also keen on encouraging 
more young people to use our 
facilities at the tool shed and 
share their skills with some of 
our older residents. Why not 
come along and see what we can 
offer you?  

Allotments & Polytunnels 
At the current time all our 
allotments and polytunnels 
boxes are fully booked. We 
currently have a waiting list 

(contact us if you want your name 
added) 

 

Opening Times  
Monday - Thursday  9 -4.30pm 

Friday 9 - 4pm 

     

Future Classes 

If you have any ideas for 

classes or activities, we'd love 

to hear from you. Let us know 

and we'll be happy to research  

this as a possible future 

activity. 

Contact Tom on 01593 721283 

Membership Form 

If you would like to become a 

member of LLCCDC, please contact us 

below 

Link Below 
http://www.llccdc.co.uk/membership/ 

Tel: 01593 721 283 

Email: llccdc@outlook.com 

  

 

Future Newsletters 
This is our first newsletter in a 

few years and we will be 

distributing regular editions 

twice a year. Given the costs of 

printing, future editions will be 

available online. You can sign 

up to our subscribers list here. 
http://www.llccdc.co.uk/newsletter/ 

We will however make printed 

copies available to anyone who 

doesn't have or use the 

internet. We will provide 

printed copies to other 

community organisations to 

distribute in due course.  

 

Photocopying & 
Admin Support  

Available 
 

Friday 9 - 4pm 

     

Would you like to 
volunteer? 

Please contact us 
 

     

 

www.llccdc.co.uk
www.llccdc.co.uk
http://www.llccdc.co.uk/membership/
http://www.llccdc.co.uk/newsletter/


 
 
 

Upcycling Class 

Our last upcycling class was completed in April this 

year. Our next course will be starting in October 2018 

in our Tool Shed. Please contact the office for more 

information 

 

Art & Craft Classes 

We have our popular beginners art class starting on 
the 17th October, taught by Magi Sinclair. 
We also have an informal craft class on a Thursday 
afternoon. Past projects have involved decorative 
paper flowers, salt dough sculptures and card 
making. Please see our website for more information 
Please contact the office to book a place 
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Woodturning Class 
Our ever popular woodturning class starts up again 
on the 29th Oct. This class is taught by Leslie O'Neill 
who has many years of teaching experience and 
expertise. 

Please contact us early as places are limited 

Visit Our website 

www.llccdc.co.uk 
You can also find us on the our social media sites 

 
Coming soon......our Fruit Cage Project is taking 
shape for next year. If you want to volunteer with 
this or want more information, please contact us 
here at Seaview House. Feedback is welcome. 

                         

 
 

Photography Class 

The beginners/intermediate photography class starts 
on the 18th October. This is taught by professional 
photographer Angus Mackay. Although Angus 
welcomes beginners to the class, we would expect 
the student to own or have access to a DSLR Camera. 
Topics covered include composition, depth of field, 
exposure,  focusing and other camera techniques 
including the use of additional lenses. 

 
If anyone is interested in learning photo editing  
(i.e. Photoshop), we are currently looking at setting 
up a class in the near future. Give us a call on  
01593 721283 if you would like to be added to our 
list. 
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